2021 ANNUAL ROAD TOUR
The annual road tour was completed on Thursday, April 15th, 2021.  The road crew and board members met at the Hamilton Town Hall at 7:00 a.m. and proceeded to survey the town roads and noted the ones that needed to be worked on this year.  Steve and Reid will contact several construction companies and ask them to submit proposals at the next board meeting. Supervisor Paul Degenhardt drove and will be compensated for his mileage.

                                                                                                                      ____________________________
                                                                                                                      Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
